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Fire Resistant Materials 

 
 

Addresses by 
 
 

Dr Peter Bonfield, CEO, BRE 
 

Professor Richard Hull, 
Professor of Chemistry and Fire Science, 

University of Central Lancashire 
 

Dr Anna Stec, 
Reader in Fire Chemistry and Toxicity  

University of Central Lancashire 
 
 

Chairman 
Stephen Metcalfe MP 

 
 

The meeting will be followed by an informal reception in 1, Parliament Street 
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